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4 November 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Additional learning is an important part of a dancer’s journey. This to support making positive 
progress. Working in collaboration with Mrs Murphy, the New Head of Dance and Drama, we look 
forward to providing students with numerous opportunities to develop their choreographic and 
performance skills over the academic year. 
 
With progress at the forefront of our minds we would like to highlight the following Additional 
Learning sessions which will take place: 
 

• Year 9 Dancers every Wednesday in the Dance Studio 1.45pm – 2.45pm 

 
These sessions will be used to develop skills, coursework, and when required, intervention to give 
students every opportunity to achieve, or indeed, exceed their Target Grades. These sessions will take 
place from Wednesday 25 November 2020. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Miss Lewis  
Techer of Dance 
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